
 

As Gold Star Parents, we can think of no better way to Honor our Fallen Heroes and keep their 

memory alive,  It is said that a man dies twice.    The first when he draws his last breathe and the 

second when his name is no longer said.  This Memorial keeps these youg men's names out in 

public view where many will say them. We have had strangers introduce themsevles and tell us 

that they have seen our son's sign and thank us for his service.  Sgt Kevin Lannon and Sgt Cameron 

Thomas deserve this kind of respect from the citizens of the area where they grew up. 

 


